
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 24, 2019 

 

 

 

Town Clerk Leonard C. Greene 
c/o Town Hall 
10 Maple Avenue 
Beacon Falls, CT 06403 
 
 
Dear Mr. Greene, 
 
Please be advised that the Water Commission’s regular monthly meeting scheduled for Monday, 

January 13, 2020, has been cancelled and rescheduled to a Water Commission’s Special Meeting on 

Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 6:30 P.M. in the Town Hall Assembly Room, 10 Maple Avenue, Beacon 

Falls, CT.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kerry McAndrew 
First Selectman’s Office Administrator 


